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Kimberley Brown 
Senior Advisor 
Listings (Sydney)  
ASX Compliance Pty Ltd 
20 Bridge Street 
Sydney NSW 2000 
 
 
13 November 2017 
 
 
Dear Ms Brown 
 
RE: VOLUNTARY SUSPENSION 
 
 
Further to the announcement of 6 November 2017 by Stargroup Limited, a strategic review of 
the business is still ongoing and the debt restructuring previously advised is making progress 
but still requiring additional time. Therefore Stargroup Limited requests a further voluntary 
suspension be granted by the Australian Securities Exchange with respect to its securities. 
 
The voluntary suspension is requested until the earlier of the release of the announcement or 
prior to the commencement of trading on Monday 20 November 2017. 
 
Stargroup Limited is not aware of any reasons why the suspension should not be granted. 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Sungki Lee – Company Secretary  
Stargroup Limited 
 

 


